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U.S. FOOD & DRUG 
ADMIN I STRATION 

CENTER FOR FOOD SAFETY & APPl.lED NllTRITION 

Digitally signed by 
Rachel Morissette -5 

Date: 2023.03.01 
13:39:07 -05'00' 

Christoph Röhrig, Ph.D. 
Glycom A/S  
Kogle Allé 4 
2970 Hørsholm 
DENMARK 

Re: GRAS Notice No. GRN 001035 

Dear Dr. Röhrig: 

We are issuing a revised copy of the response letter for GRN 001035. The original letter 
for this GRAS notice was signed on January 19, 2023. In an email dated February 2, 
2023, Glycom A/S (Glycom) noted an error in our original response letter. This error 
originated from the GRAS notice that Glycom submitted, which stated that the 
production strain is Escherichia coli K-12 DH1 MDO strain MP2176. Glycom’s email 
noted that the correct strain is Escherichia coli K-12 DH1 MDO strain MP2173b, which 
is deposited in the Deutsche Sammlung von Mikroorganismen und Zellkulturen (DSMZ) 
strain collection in Braunschweig, Germany, under deposition number DSM 33417. 

As a follow up to this email, we revised the January 19, 2023, response letter to correct 
the strain name in paragraphs 4 and 5 of the original response letter. 

If you have any questions, please contact me by email at rachel.morissette@fda.hhs.gov 
or by telephone at 240-402-1212. 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Morissette, Ph.D. 
Division of Food Ingredients 
Center for Food Safety 
and Applied Nutrition 

U.S. Food and Drug Administration 
Center for Food Safety & Applied Nutrition 
5001 Campus Drive 
College Park, MD 20740 
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